
Good Afternoon Steve and Reshma,  
 
The purpose of this email is to provide notice  that Alderman Gilbert Villegas accepted, 
on behalf of the City of Chicago, a gift of free WiFi from a consortium of internet service 
providers.   Section 2-156-142(b)(8) requires that, "any gift that is given to, or is 
accepted on behalf of the city, provided that any person receiving the gift on the city's 
behalf shall immediately report to the board and to the comptroller, who shall add such 
gift to an inventory of the city's property.  The providers (Verizon, Ignit Cities, Crown 
Castle and Mesh) donated  temporary free WiFi service for the benefit of all of the 
residents, businesses and schools located within a certain footprint for the summer.  
 Attached please find a map of the areas that have access to the service.  Attached also 
please find a flyer providing notice of the temporary free WiFi service.    
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.   
 
Warm regards,  
Tiffany  
 
Tiffany Chappell Ingram, JD  
Legislative Counsel 
Alderman Villegas, Chairman  
 






